
Student Medications 

If we are holding medication at the office for your child, please 

call or email the office to have your child’s medications picked 

up from the office by Tuesday, June 22nd. 

If your child has medication that is required daily, you may 

pick up on the last day of school which is Thursday, June 24th, 

1:35pm. 

 
 

*Medication must be picked up by a parent/guardian/caregiver 

as we are unable to send medication home with students. We 

are also unable to discard medication.** 
 

 

Thank you, 

 

Latimer Road Elementary 

604-576-9184 

latimerroad@surreyschools.ca 

 
 

 

 


